
Jackson County Stage Company Membership Meeting 
January 18, 2021 

(Via Zoom) 
 
Call to Order: ​7:00pm by President Susan McLernon 
 
Present: ​Jeff Keasler-Bird, Susan McLernon, Brandyn McGhee, Jodie Salazar, Tony Salazar, Sarah Alley, Elyse Pineau, 
JoAnn Hensley, Greg Kupiec, Linda Benz, Sam Foskey, Aur Beck 
  
Jodie Salazar made a motion to approve the minutes from the December 2020 meeting; Tony Salazar seconds 
motions; the motion is approved unanimously. 
 
Treasury Report 
--We renewed our liability and property insurance. 
--Licensing/Materials for ‘Some Enchanted Evening’ was purchased. (This will be our Spring Production now) 
--Net Ladder was purchased and then returned (part of Rev. set) Awaiting credit for that. 
--Utilities are paid up through end of January.  We overpaid in December, so we received a partial credit for January. 
--Still awaiting reimbursement fees from Taffetas. 
--Total currently at approx. $96,796 
 
 Brandyn McGhee made a motion to approve the treasury report; Greg Kupiec seconds motion; the motion is 
approved unanimously. 
 
President 
--​VCA Board meeting has been pushed to February. 
--Advertising plan for Revolutionists is beginning incorporating social media, radio, and newspaper.  Tickets are on sale 
so push ticket sales! 
--Zoom link for membership meetings will now be the same every month.  Reminders will still be emailed out in case you 
need the link again though. 
 
VP of Operations 
--Newsletter going out soon.  Be on the lookout for that. 
--Check out the website for ticketing links, membership meeting minutes, etc. 
 
VP of Productions 

--Revolutionists rehearsals continue to go well.  Just a few weeks left before filming. 
--Some Enchanted Evening will replace The Taffetas as our spring musical since it is available for streaming. 
--We hope to potentially continue with our summer show ‘Picasso’ presented in person to a limited capacity 

audience.  We will still look into possible streaming options for it just in case. 
 
7:20pm meeting adjourned. 


